
Report on άTug of Warέ 

 

          ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿŀǎ ŀ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ά¢¦D hC ²!wέ ŀǘ {ŀǊŘŀǊ tŀǘŜƭ ǎǘŀŘƛǳƳ ƛƴ 

ahmedabad on 13th March, 2016. There were 6 teams(each team 

has (9 players+1 team manager=10 participants) registrations from 

our college for this program. students have participated in this event 

with the name of Team like ά±L5I¸¦¢έΣάw9··9wέΣ ά±D9/-

COMPUTERέΣ ά9[9/¢whbέ, ά±D9/-ŎƘŜƳƛŎŀƭέ were the participants 

from the different departments for this event. Students reached there 

at 6:00 am. There were many girls & boys from different schools and 

colleges. ¢ƘŜ ǿƘƻƭŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿŀǎ ƻǊƎŀƴƛǎŜŘ ōȅ άw¦½½!b YI!a.!¢T!έ 

Founder of WAJRA-O-FORCE All the students were given certificate of 

participation.  

 We are thankful to our Principal madam Dr.Rajul K. Gajjar for 

giving us a chance to attend this program. Also Prof.Roopal R. 

Kapadia Madam and WDC, VGEC team who helped us and supported 

us a lot in this program. We are thankful to our college for giving us 

this wonderful opportunity. 
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